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The Illinois Cares RX program to be eliminated as of June 30, 2012 due to Illinois State 
budget cuts impacting hundreds of senior citizens in our community, as of July 1, 2012 
Illinois Cares Rx will no longer help pay for prescription drugs and Medicare Part D 
plan premiums. Senior Services Plus will be hosting an informational meeting about the 
elimination of Illinois Cares Rx and how it will impact those who will lose this benefit. 
The meeting will be held on Thursday, June 28th at 9am at Senior Services Plus 2603 N. 
Rodgers Ave. in Alton. Marsha England from Rx Outreach will also be presenting on 
RX's drug discount program. Rx Outreach is a non profit organization that provides an 
affordable drug discount program for people in need. The Rx Drug program can help 
make your drug co-pays more affordable. Reservations are required and can be made by 
calling Devon Neal, Information and Assistance Coordinator, at (618)465-3298 ext. 115


